
 

In Reception this week we will be exploring a range of activities that will encourage 
our communication skills. There will be many opportunities to listen to stories and 
share books with the grown ups in our classroom, as well as with our friends. We 
will be talking about poetry and each class will be learning a special poem to perform 
to families during our stay and play on World Book Day, Thursday 7th March, at 
2:30pm.  
 
Within the environment, there will be a wealth of activities that will encourage 
communication between one another and we will have an opportunity to make our 
very own books. There will be a show and tell session every day for children who 
would like to share a special item with the rest of their class to further develop those 
important speaking and listening skills.  

 


